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Elf Frank Myrrh: Hello again from the North Pole News Desk, I’m Elf Frank Myrrh of North Pole Radio News. As the world continues to write in to the North Pole Post Office with concerns about the crisis in Santa’s workshop we are receiving lots of new questions for Elf Crash that appear to be related to the current crisis in Santa’s workshop. Joining us in studio to answer a question is Elf Crash – Crash, our question comes from Shelby Raines of Texas, who asks, should I change my wish list for Santa this year? This has to be related to the news coming from the North Pole. 
Elf Crash: I’m certain it is, Frank. I told Santa the other day that I’m getting questions like this a lot and he said he was too. 
Elf Frank: I think it’s a fair question. I’ve considered it myself, you know, just asking Santa for socks and underwear this year. 
Elf Crash: I think Santa appreciates the sentiment but honestly, what kind of fun is Santa going to have delivering just socks and underwear, Frank. Nobody wants that.
Elf Frank: What are you talking about? I like getting socks and underwear for Christmas. I think that’s a fine gift. 
Elf Crash: Based upon what I see you can use some new socks and underwear, Frank. But you’re an old guy with wardrobe issues. What if you were eight years old? Would that do it for you?
Elf Frank: I suppose not. What do you mean wardrobe issues?
Elf Crash: I think we need to dial it back a bit on this workshop crisis talk, Frank. We’re still months away and Santa’s got his hand in this. I know the numbers don’t look good but we’ve got time and a lot of elves working this problem. Give us a chance. 
Elf Frank: So you’re saying nobody needs to change their wish list to socks and underwear? 
Elf Crash: I’m not saying it, Frank. Santa is saying it. It’s time for believers to believe. 
Elf Frank: Great advice, Crash. I’ll go get my own fruit of the looms this year. From the North Pole, where putting stockings in a stocking is a fine Christmas surprise, I’m Elf Frank Myrrh reporting for SantaUpdate.com on the Kringle Radio Network. 




